February 22, 2022


Dear ____________:

As an out-of-state student enrolled in an academic program at Augusta University that requires licensure or certification, we are required to notify you of the licensure or certification process if you choose to return to your home state to pursue licensure or certification.  

After completing the Bachelor of Science in Radiologic Sciences with a concentration in radiation therapy program at Augusta University, you are eligible to seek the following national professional certification or state licensure: Registered Radiation Therapist, RT(T)(ARRT), and state licensure.

The Department of Undergraduate Health Professions has determined that the required classes and educational activities of this academic program will qualify a graduate of this program to take the national ARRT examination to obtain Registered Radiation Therapist, RT(T)(ARRT) credentials. The department has determined this program satisfies the requirements of all states and territories for the Registered Radiation Therapist, RT(T) or state licensure. Visit the American Society of Radiologic Technologists to determine the requirements of your state or territory. 

If you have questions about the certification or licensure process, please contact Kevin Kindle, MBA, RT(T)(ARRT), Radiation Therapy Program Director, at kkindle@augusta.edu. 

Sincerely,



Lester Pretlow, Ph.D.
Dean
College of Allied Health Sciences
Augusta University 

